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Please see the attached Indeterminate Sentence Parole Release Review dated March 29, 
2022.   

One year later, at the April 27, 2023 parole hearing, Mr. Greenwell showed little in-depth 
insight into his criminal behavior.  Regarding his participation in the murder, Mr. 
Greenwell attributes that to his desire to be accepted by others, and to his drug use.  See 
attached transcript p. 36.   

Mr. Greenwell also claims an abusive childhood growing up with his family contributed 
to his criminality and drug use.  See attached transcript p. 57.  Yet, in the 2013 sentencing 
report, Mr. Greenwell reported having a good childhood with no history of abuse.  See 
attached transcript p. 67.  Mr. Greenwell plans to rely primarily on this very family to be 
a support network if released, even though the issues with his father are not fully 
resolved.  See attached transcript pp. 54, 57-59.   

Regarding his continued criminal behavior committed while imprisoned for this murder, 
namely, multiple uses of methamphetamine, Mr. Greenwell said the most recent instance 
occurred because methamphetamine was offered to him on his birthday.  See attached 
transcript p. 46. 

Mr. Greenwell wrote letters of remorse for this heinous murder just one month prior to 
his April 27, 2023 parole hearing. 

It is our position that the parole panel disregarded and gave inadequate weight to the 
gravity of the crime this inmate committed, the danger he still poses to society, and 
looked instead only at his behavior in prison. We ask that you review the case carefully 
and use your authority to reverse this improvident grant of parole.  

Sincerely,  

Dan Dow, 
District Attorney 
County of San Luis Obispo, State of California 
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